
  
   

                                             

PUBLIC NOTICE: PAYMENT OF ROYALTIES, IMTT, PAYE, LEVIES AND 

WITHOLDING TAXES DUE BY 1OTH APRIL 2024  
  
The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to remind all taxpayers that Royalties, 
Intermediate Money Transfer Tax (IMTT), Pay As You Earn (PAYE), Levies and Withholding Tax 
payments for March 2024 are due on 10th April 2024.  

  

In line with the recent Monetary Policy changes, tax payments should be made in US$ and ZiG.   

  

The ZWL$ tax due should be converted to ZiG using the prevailing RBZ exchange rate on the day of 
payment.  The Exchange rate is ZiG1: ZWL2498.7242. Please note that you will continue using the 
return on the TaRMS SSP.  

  

Thank you for your usual cooperation and compliance.  

         

For any queries, contact the ZIMRA Contact Centre or nearest ZIMRA Office.   

   

  

  

My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe!!  
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